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From: Tim Rider <tim@ajrider.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 20, 2010 10:27 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Ce: CFTCFeedback@fxdd.com
Subject: forex leverage change

Please register my stern opposition to any changes to the current leverage
on the forex. In terms of cost vs. benefit, this would be very damaging to our
free market system and the prosperity of millions of Americans, while
providing little if any real benefit.

Thank you,

Tim Rider



